[image: image1.png]W

RHODES AVENUE
PRIMARY SCHOOL



                                                                              
                                                                                                                              London N22 7UT
                                                                                                                          Tel: 020 8888 2859

                                                                                                                          Fax: 020 8881 7090

                                                                                                                          Email: office@rhodes.haringey.sch.uk                               

                                 Headteacher: Adrian Hall                                                                            
Date: 19/1/22
Dear Parents/Carers

On the 10th of February we are visiting The Royal Festival Hall to watch the London Philharmonic Orchestra and their Bright Sparks production of Sir Scallywag and the Golden Underpants. We believe that this visit will support your child’s music learning.  We will be leaving school at 10:30am travelling by public transport and we will return at approximately 3pm subject to our itinerary.

Your child will need a packed lunch and water, but no glass bottles please.  If your child is eligible for free school meals, he/she will be provided with a packed lunch (please indicate on the slip below).

The trip is free of charge/ will incur a contribution of £3.00   

Do not hesitate to contact me if you need to talk about the arrangements of this trip or if you foresee having problems meeting the suggested contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Class Teacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Permission slip (to be returned to the class teacher)

I do / do not give permission for my child   _____________________     Class ________

to visit _______________________________  on the ____________   [date].

My child has a free school meal and I would like the school to provide a packed lunch.  [    ] Yes [    ] No  (tick if applicable)

Signed ________________________                    Date ________________

*(Please note: If your child is receiving musical tuition on the day of the trip, you will need to contact Haringey’s Music Services to cancel the lesson (020 8489 8960).
